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The resolution to the missing Exception Filter on the Timekeeper dashboard will be applied tomorrow at noon.  This will take approximately 15 minutes.  eSTAR end users will not have access to the system for approximately 15 minutes beginning at noon tomorrow 12/29/2020.

If you have any questions, please contact the PHRST Help Desk at 739-8066, Option #1 or PHRST_Helpdesk_Request@delaware.gov.
Do not respond or submit questions to the PHRST_Communications email address. 

